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12th October 2022  
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to inform you that we have managed to secure additional seats for the performance of 
Hamilton at the Victoria Palace Theatre (London) on Thursday 9th February 2023 London - Hamilton 
Official Site – Hamilton Official Site (hamiltonmusical.com) 
 
I am extremely sorry to hear that some parents/carers had difficulties accessing WisePay to 
purchase tickets on Monday 10th October, and I do understand the frustrations that have been fed 
back to school about the way in which this information was communicated. 
 
Therefore, the following has been put in place: 
 

• The additional 45 tickets secured for this trip will be released on WisePay at 6pm on Tuesday 
18th October. 

• The tickets will still be priced at £46. 
• The tickets will still be purchased on a first-come, first-serve basis. 

 
I hope that you are successful in securing the remaining tickets for this school trip.  No further 
tickets will be secured after this point. 
 
If you have any concerns or complaints about this trip and process, please can I kindly request that 
you direct these through to myself on: jnewsome@elycollege.co.uk and not House/Finance offices. 
 
All of the information provided in the ‘further details’ section of my previous letter remains 
applicable. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you with regard to the above opportunity.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
Mr J Newsome  
Subject Lead Music 
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